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For Immediate Release 

 

Date:  December 1st, 2017     Contact:  Parks Office  
          419-522-9801 

 

 

Subject:   Ocie Hill Recreation Center 

Mayor Theaker and the City of Mansfield Parks Department are pleased to announce that the 

Ocie Hill Neighborhood Center is now under management of the Parks and Recreation 

Department Manager Mark Abrams.  The Parks and Recreation Department has many plans and 

ideas to make the Ocie Hill building into a place for fun and recreation for all of the kids in the 

community. The department plans to join with other organizations to make as many recreation 

activities happen as possible. If you would like to join in our commitment to make Ocie Hill the 

recreation center that welcomes all please don’t hesitate to call us at the new number- 

419.522.9801 or 419.755.9856. 


